

St. John the Evangelist RC Church
546 St. John's Place Riverhead, NY 11901
Phone: (631)727-2030 ext. 11
Fax:(631)369-5228 Ldunck64@gmail.com
Rev. Larry Duncklee
December 15, 2022

Dear Biagio,

Once again I am filled with gratitude for the very generous gift that the students presented us for our outreach program. On Monday we are expecting well over 500 families to come for presents, Christmas food baskets (really bags), and the gift cards. Your gift will help us meet the demand.

Sr. Margaret fell last week and when she finally went to the doctor she was found with (no not child) but with Covid. Not sure if she get around to sending out thank you notes so I decided to do so for her.

So Thank You.

Continue the great work you are doing at SJB HS.

May you and your family enjoy the Advent/Christmas season.

Peace,

Fr. Larry Duncklee